Bartlett High School Morning Announcements Thursday, February 2nd 1,3,4,6

Good Morning, please be aware that the library will be closed Please do not send students down to the library.	for Access testing.
Main Office	2/1 - 2/7
Today's Black history fact celebrates the first black teacher in the Anchorage School District in 1958. She then became the district's first black principal at Fairview Elementary in 1969. Because of her legacy as a trailblazing educator, the Anchorage School Board unanimously voted to rename Fairview Elementary School to honor Dr. Etheldra Davis.	
Williams ************************************	2/2
ALL HOSA members, you have a mandatory meeting today at lunch in Mrs. Stone's room. We have permission forms for each of you and LOTS of information to discuss before testing starts. See you at lunch.	
Stone ************************************	2/1 - 2/2
Seniors! The senior scholarship portfolio has gone digital and now ready for submissions! For more information on these changes visit the CRC during lunch on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. Senior Portfolios need to be submitted by Friday, February 24, 2023	
Williams **********	T/TH - 2/23
Have questions or need help with your Senior Scholarship Portfolio? There will be Senior Scholarship Portfolio workshops Wednesday, February 15 th and Thursday, February 16 th and Tuesday, February 21 st and Thursday, February 23 rd after school in the CRC 2:30-4:00p. Don't forget to bring your Chromebook.	
Williams *********	T/TH - 2/23
Payments with Mrs. Crosby are taken only before school and care \$10 each. If you have any questions you may speak with not wait for the bell to ring, as that is the time you should be go	Mrs. Crosby Please do.
Crosby	1/31 - 2/3

Students, please remember that earbuds and headphones are not allowed to be used during the school day. Earbuds and headphones must be turned off and put away, this includes large headsets. Music should also be turned off during the school day and may not be played on speakers and phones in the hallways. Please know that use of these items during the school day will result in confiscation.

Baalerud

1/31 - 2/3

The snow pile continues to persist in the student parking lot. Please be aware of where you are parking so that you do not get a ticket. Please do not park in the bus area, and do not park where you are blocking in other cars. Also, you will be ticketed if you park in the Visitors Parking lot at the front of the school. Thank you for your help!

Baalerud

1/31 - 2/3

Good Morning, Bartlett!!!! The Chinese and Multicultural Club students are meeting in Room 216 B at lunch on Thursday. Come join us. All are welcome.

Wang

W/TH